
From: Derrick Ross 
Date: June 10, 2025 at 10:41:16 AM EDT 
To: Tim Elphick, Steve Travale , Chris Peabody 
Subject: Speed Bump 

Hello Gentleman, 

This just came to my attention from our new board member.     Jamie Culliton works for a company that 
produces speed bumps  and he has advised he would be happy to provide a speed bump that could be 
installed before the bend leading further down Road 1.    He would also take responsibility for installing 
and removing the speed bump in and out of the winter season.       Is this a item would could add to our 
request  or look at further down the road?  

Cheers, DR 

Derrick Ross 
President, Slaight Music 

22 St. Clair Avenue E, Suite 1101 
Toronto, Ontario, M4T 2S3 


